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Water Committee 

*Water valves originally planned to be installed in October are now planned 

for early November. This will require one day of water shutoff (typically a 

Wednesday) and about 2 days of a boil water notice after that while we wait 

for water quality test results. Water is always tested after a shut off. 

*Some other work at the well house is being considered at the same time to minimize water 

interruptions to the community. This includes cleaning a hydropneumatics tank, replacing a 

valve, and adding calcium carbonate to the water treatment tanks. Plans are still in the works. 

 

November 2022 Events:   www.Scottlake.net for all upcoming events 

 BINGO NIGHT Saturday Nov 12th 6pm to 8pm, presented by: The H.E.R.S. 

Club Cards are $10 which can be used on all games throughout the night. 

May Your Family be Blessed during this Thanksgiving Weekend.  

Finance Committee 

The Finance Committee 

will be meeting this month 

to start working on the 

2023 budget.  

We hope to provide more details as we 

move forward in our discussions.  

Please go to:  

www.Scottlake.net  

For Information 

and a Profit & Loss Statement.   

 

Parks and 

Recreations  

 

Sunday between 8am and Noon the boys 

bathroom was vandalized again.  

 We will be meeting soon to start planning for 

next year. Volunteers are always  

welcome to join.  

Please reach out to the Committee Chairperson 

   Marci.Simmons@Scottlake.net 
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 Governance Committee 

Diligent work is being done on updating our Bylaws. They were written in 

1962 and haven’t been updated since. While we don’t know the exact 

date we will finish, we felt it’s important to get awareness out to the com-

munity of the coming changes. Your vote will be needed for the adoption 

of the updated bylaws. The B.O.T.’s plan is to have multiple town hall meetings to discuss the 

details of the bylaw changes, answer questions and hear concerns. Keep an eye out for the 

notification of the townhall meetings. We will ensure that there are multiple meetings to ac-

commodate your busy schedules. The meetings will be held in person and over Zoom.   

           Other Highlights and Important Information! 

*A recent examination of the Allen Creek by The Water District found that some residents 

have dumped grass clippings and other debris in the creek. This contributes significantly to 

flooding in our Community. Do Not Dump anything in The Water Ways. 

*Please keep Fire lanes accessible through out the Community.  

     Communications Committee 

Questions, Thoughts and/or Concerns pertaining to Scott Lake Community and/or a Committee?  

Please Contact: Dane.Johnston@Scottlake.net 

 Scott Lake Maintenance Company               https://www.scottlake.net                Office@Scottlake.net 

 https://www.facebook.com/ScottLakeMaintenance                                                            Phone: 360-352-4787 

                       Office Hours:               Monday– Thursday 8:30am to 4pm                               Friday 8:30am to 1pm       

Shoutout.. Thank You for the Month 

Thank you to the Governance Committee (Mike, Alaine, Janis, Suzanne and Ben) that is 

working so hard and consistently to ensure our Community moves into the future with  

promise.  
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Special Meeting of:  

THE SCOTT LAKE DRAINAGE DISTRICT   

                     November 30th at 5 PM at The Community Center  

  Scott Lake Drainage District Residents:  

Thurston County Commissioner Tye Menser and Public Works staff have graciously 

agreed to a public meeting with our Drainage District regarding the periodic flood-

ing issues we have.  We have flat ground so nothing is going to fully solve our 

flooding problem but there may be steps that can be taken to reduce the severity. 

We’ve worked with the Conservation District and County engineers for years to 

get professional recommendations but have yet to get anything actionable other 

than clearing out temporary blockages as soon as possible.  

We view this as an opportunity to give the community a brief history of our 

efforts to date; hear any suggestions the County or other experts may have; and 

most importantly hear from our residents.  At a minimum we hope everyone will 

walk away with a better understanding of the problem and the complexity of 

potential solutions.  No decisions will be on the agenda – just trying to get our 

arms around the problem and potential solutions.  

Again, we must be realistic when it comes to our flat ground but let’s respectfully 

hear everyone’s thoughts – there may be at least a partial solution we haven’t 

thought of yet.    

Your Scott Lake Drainage District Commissioners  

 
 


